April 27, 2016

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Honorable Ms. Haley:

I am a volunteer at Lieber SCDC in Ridgeville providing our 2™ Jumpstart class
there. The class and volunteers would be extremely pleased to have you attend the
class graduation that is now planned for noon time on June 21. However, lockdowns
may delay this. I am sure you would be very impressed with the graduates in how
they respond to correction rather than punishment so they can return to society.

Also I want to inform you of lockdowns at Lieber preventing volunteers from having
class because of insufficient Lieber staff to permit classes. I am told it is a funding
problem but I am not asking for funding rather simply for your attention to the
problem. If the problem is funding your help in providing it would be appreciated.

Sincerely,

Qo “7mis

Don Meis

55 Eastlake Rd.

Mt. Pleasant, SC 29464
843-388-5023



